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Beverley Art Gallery founder John Champney

and his collection of Japanese art books 

Marcus Huish, the famed author of

‘Japan and its Art’ was Champney’s brother-in-law



Jane Irisa’s traditional toys collection

East Riding of Yorkshire, UK



Japanese students from Ochanomizu University (Tokyo, Japan)

And Hull University (UK) at a workshop with Jane Irisa at 

Beverley Art Gallery, February 2020



Workshop 

with Jane Irisa

at 

Beverley Art 

Gallery, 

February 2020



Despite the pandemic, we continued running workshops with Japanese students online. 

Ochanomizu University & Hull University students, March 2021



Widening the community of Japanese 

culture fans and collectors across East 

Yorkshire



Our community of Japanese culture fans continued meeting online throughout 

the pandemic, sharing stories of collection items and planning the exhibition



Collection of

Japanese vintage

Kimono and textiles 



Jane Irisa’s collection of toys is 

meticulously documented. 

This will serve as the basis for 

online resources accompanying 

the exhibition.



Beverley Art 

Gallery’s online 

resources 



YouTube & Facebook videos introducing

Jane Irisa’s collection were a great success



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ct0j6nR
0Q10&list=PLSHV85RmthKSitkAa2qkJe99q__
BNdsrS&index=21



Beverley Art Gallery’s YouTube 

playlist featuring a series of 

videos on Japanese toys 



Looking Ahead – Honouring

Beverley Art Gallery’s historic links 

with Japan

We’re dedicated to continuing our work 

with Japanese exchange students from 

Hull University and supporting the East 

Yorkshire based Japan culture admirers' 

community group even beyond the 

exhibition with developing online 

resources and running workshops 

Thank you for your attention!

ご清聴ありがとうございました


